
From the President 
Charlie Montgomery │ Highway Commissioners Division  

 
    Get Smart      “Purchase, Sell or Learn From Each Other”                                                                                                          

At the 2019 Township Highway Commissioners of Illinois (THCOI) 
Summer Seminar in the Peoria Civic Center Arena in Peoria, Illinois, 
Monday Evening, August 5th through Wednesday noon, August 7th, 
your Highway Commissioner Division of Township Officials of Illinois 
will have our own “Get Smart” Vendor Booth with display boards.   

In our booth, you can post fliers with a photo, description, and price 
of any “Illinois Township Equipment For Sale” that you are selling. 

Also in our booth, like in the monthly edition of the Township Officials 
of Illinois Prospective Magazine, you can share with your fellow 
Illinois Township Highway Commissioners and Road Districts a photo 
& description of any “Illinois Township Equipment Fabrication” 
projects that you have built helping you to better “Serve the People”. 

So please take advantage of this opportunity to share with your 
fellow Illinois Township Highway Commissioners and Road Districts. 

Charlie Montgomery, THCOI President 


